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Photography and Video Release  
  

  

Mt. Olive Church and Preschool may photograph or video-record children during the course of 

classes, activities and performances while they are enrolled at Mt. Olive Preschool. These 

images or videos may be used for educational, informational, promotional, or marketing 

online or in print and may include, but not limited to, in/on slideshows, emails, bulletin 

boards, preschool brochures, church or school website, church or preschool Facebook page, 

social media platforms such as Instagram, etc.   

  

When any pictures of students appear on the website there will not be any personal 

identification (e.g., student name). Any such photographs or videos shall be the property of 

Mt. Olive Church and Preschool which has the right to duplicate, reproduce, and make other 

uses as Mt. Olive Church and Preschool deems necessary.  

  

Parents may update or make changes to this form at any time by contacting the preschool 

office.  

  

  

  I CONSENT and give my permission to use my child’s photograph or video as described 

above.  

  

  I CONSENT and give my limited permission for my child’s photograph or video to be 

used in internal slideshows and emails only.  

  

  I DO NOT CONSENT to have photographs or videos taken of my child or used by Mt. 

Olive Church and Preschool IN ANY WAY, as specified above.  

  

  

 

_______________________________________________  ____________________  
Child’s Name (Printed)     Date of Birth  

  

  

______________________________________________________________________  
Parent or Legal Guardian’s Name (Printed)    

  

  

_______________________________________________  ____________________  
Parent or Legal Guardian’s Signature     Date  


